

Planning Department Camden Town Hall Council 5 Pancras Square C/O Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

planning@camden.gov.uk

6th Jan 2017

Re; Prior Approval for Conversion of Gordon House from Office to Residential.

Dear Sirs

We write to seek Prior Approval to change the redundant B1 Office premises of

Gordon House 6 Lissenden Gardens London NW5 1LX

To C3 residential use under the permitted development rights legislation introduced on 30^{th} May 2013.

Please find attached a plan outlining the existing building, and an initial proposed plan detailing our intention to use the building for 10 residential dwellings, as well as a site plan.

We hope you will agree that the property will pose no concern with respect to flooding, highways and

If you have any questions or queries please contact me

Kind Regards



transport issues and contamination.

Aaron Emmett. Click Properties Ltd





